
 

 

                        11th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to Codsall Middle School!  I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself, 
as Head of Year 5. 
 
It has been a pleasure to see how well they have settled into their new forms and to witness 
them making new friendship groups or incorporating new friends into existing ones. I have 
been more than impressed with how engaged they are in lessons. This has made me very 
proud, something I shared with them only this morning.   
 
Should you have any concerns please let your child’s form tutor and myself know.  All our 
staff emails can be found on our website.   
 
I look forward to building those relationships with all pupils and support them through their 
journey here at Codsall Middle School.  I wish for each child, to succeed in their own way 
as we go through our 4-year journey together. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
H.Hilton 

 
Mrs Hilton 
Head of Year 5 
hhi@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk 
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